## ADC からのお知らせ No.252(2012/06/18)

The Subaru common-use room will be closed on June 21-23

Dear Astronomy data center (ADC) users,

Please be informed that the Subaru common-use room will be closed between June 21 (Thu) and 23 (Sat) because of the memorial service for the late Prof. Koichiro Morita, that will be held on June 22 (Fri) at the Large Seminar room. In the meantime, you are advised to use the common-use room on the second floor of the South building.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Masatoshi Ohishi, Director of the ADC

## 皆樣

6月22日(金)に、故森田耕一郎教授の追悼式典が、すばる棟大セミナー室で開催されます。その関連作業等のため、同月21日(木)から23日(土)の間、 すばる棟共同利用室の利用はできません。この間は、南棟2Fの共同利用室をご利用ください。

ご不便をおかけしますが、ご協力よろしくお願い致します。

天文データセンター センター長 大石雅寿